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This report provides information concerning efforts to build and support Libertarian campus organizations.  
     
1)  I continue to respond to inquiries from people who want information about the LP campus outreach effort.  I am usually able to respond within 24 hours.  

I have received very few inquiries about Libertarian campus organizations since August.  I consider it extremely likely that this is due to the move by many colleges and universities to conduct most classes online and to limit access to campus to relatively few students.  As far as I am aware, Libertarian campus organizations have conducted substantially fewer activities this fall than during most fall semesters.  

I regret to report that the Jorgensen presidential campaign did not respond to my inquiry about assisting the campaign’s outreach efforts on campus.  In fairness, it should be noted that I did not make subsequent inquiries, as I had essentially no time to devote to either the campaign or to campus outreach after mid June.

2)  As far as I can tell, LP candidates did not generate many student prospects by virtue of their campaigns.  I shall be happy to work with our candidates and assist state and national candidate training programs by discussing ways to reach high school and college students via campaigns.  

3)  I continue to work with Students For Liberty to build libertarian groups at high schools and colleges.  (I am a member of the Board of Advisors of SFL.)  As mentioned in previous reports, SFL board members and I have found ways for the LP to use the services available from SFL; we must be careful to avoid jeopardizing SFL’s 501c(3) status.  

Apart from e-mails from Jeff Lyons (former LNC Region 8 alternate), I have not been contacted by Young Americans for Liberty leadership for several months.  I shall continue to look for ways in which YAL and the LP can work together in mutually beneficial ways.  

4)  I serve as a member of the Foundation for Economic Education Faculty Network.  Before the end of 2020, I plan to contact FEE to inquire again about the proposed workshops I would conduct on risk analysis and understanding public policy data.  

